
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Proceedings of the joint IX International Conference on Ephemeroptera and 
XTTI International Symposium on Plecoptera in Press.

Eduardo Dominguez reports that the proceedings are in press and expected 
to be available in April-May, 2001. The title is “Trends in Research in 
Ephemeroptera and Plecoptera” and publisher is Kluwer Academic/Plenum 
Publishers.

Bill Logan of 165 Lake Street, Upper Saddle River, New Jersey, ties super realistic 
stoneflies. He devotes a large amount of effort to exploring tyxngfishable 
realistic patterns, and describes his materials and techniques in flyfishing 
magazines. In 2000, he began an open ended series of articles in the Japanese 
fly fishing magazine Tightloop.

Aquatic Insect Newsletters Information:
(1) BRAUERIA, TRICHOPTERA NEWSLETTER is edited by Hans 
Malicky, with the assistance of Michael Ian Crichton. It may be purchased or 
obtained by exchange of scientific publications. The price of one copy is 100 
Austrian Schilling or 10 Euro or 10 US$. For subscription or information 
contact Dr. Hans Malicky, Sonnensgasse 13, A-3293 Lunz am See, Austria.

(2) THE MAYFLY NEWSLETTER is edited by Peter Grant. It is published 
twice a year and is the official newsletter of the Permanent Committee of the 
International Conferences on Ephemeroptera. There is no subscription fee. 
For subscription or information contact Dr. Peter M. Grant, editor, 
Department of Biological Sciences, Southwestern Oklahoma State 
University, 100 Campus Drive, Weatherford, Oklahoma 73096-3098 USA 
or e-mail: grantp@swosu, edu

The 2nd Edition of the 1988 Thomas Say Foundation book “Nymphs of North 
American Stonefly Genera (Plecoptera)” by K.W. Stewart and B.P. Stark 
will be published in late 2001 by Caddis Press. The book updates generic 
changes and species lists-distributions for the current 103 genera through the 
year 2000, includes a new section of colored plates of nymph representatives 
of each family and has over 1100 detailed illustrations.

Contact Brian Armitage, Editor, The Caddis Press, P.O. Box 21039, 
Columbus, Ohio 43221-0039 USA or e-mail: armitage.7@osu.edu for pre­
publication discount pricing and a flyer describing contents of the book.
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Other Meetings of Interest:

49th Annual Meeting of the North American Benthological Society, La Crosse, 
Wisconsin, June 3-8,2001.
The NABS 2001 Program Committee has assembled a record number of 572 
presentations on various aspects of benthic science. Local Arrangements 
Chair is Ron Rada, University of Wisconsin-La Crosse, LaCrosse, WI 
54601, USA. E-mail rada.rona@uwlax.edu

38th Annual Meeting of the Animal Behavior Society, Oregon State University, 
Corvallis, Oregon, July 14-18,2001. Symposia include. “Aggression and 
group organization in animal societies,” “Behavioral genetics for the next 
decade,” “Detecting and measuring mating preferences,” and “Song 
learning”. For further information see 
http://www.animalbehavior.org/ABS/Prograam
You may also contact local hosts Andy Blaustein (blaustea@bcc.orst.edul or 
Lynne Houck (houck@bcc.orst.eduV

International Code of Zoological Nomenclature Updated
The 4th edition of the International Code of Zoological Nomenclature is now 
published, and its recommendations took effect 1 January 2000. One new 
recommendation is 73C.2.: “An author who establishes a new nominal 
species- group taxon should publish at least the following data concerning 
the holotype, if they are relevant and known to the author:...the full locality 
(including geographic coordinates), date, and other data on the labels 
accompanying it;...”

CALL FOR SCHOLARSHIP DONATIONS

Decision in Tucuman by the Standing Committee to increase dues to $15.00, 
and allocate the increase ($5.00) to the Scholarship Fund of the Society (see 
Subscription Policy on previous page and announcement in Perla 18) should 
contribute to helping active and deserving workers or students to participate 
in future symposia.

However, increasing costs of travel and expense involved in traveling 
internationally project that scholarship support of the full expense of 
participation may not be possible. Therefore, to maximize the amount of 
scholarship support that the Society will be able to provide to any one or 
more recipients, we solicit any consideration members might give to making 
a donation to the Scholarship Fund to Peter Zwick, Corresponding 
Secretary of the Society; address inside cover of this PERLA.
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